STANFORD UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF MEN

STANFORD UNIVERSITY, CALIFORNIA

April 20, 1969

Pr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Bducation
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am asking our placement bureau to
forward to you the credentials of Bert DeGroot.
1 am also wfiting him concerning plans for the
future. You should receive the credentials
within a short time and I shall relay any direct
information which I receive from Bert himself.

You may be sure that I shall be very
g¢lad to co-operate with you in any way possible
in this particular matter.

I shall look forward to seeing you 1n

New York.

Very cordially yours,




